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Vigilance Awareness Week: CMD Administers Integrity Pledge 
to IREDA Employees  

New Delhi, 28th October 2024 

Indian Renewable Energy 
Development Agency Limited (IREDA) 
marked the commencement of 
“Vigilance Awareness Week 2024” 
today with an integrity pledge 
administered by Shri Pradip Kumar 
Das, Chairman & Managing Director, 
and Dr. Bijay Kumar Mohanty, Director 
(Finance) to all employees. The theme 
for this year, "Culture of Integrity for 
Na�on’s Prosperity”. 

CMD joining from Bhutan virtually, highlighted IREDA’s commitment to fostering integrity, sta�ng, 
"By nurturing a culture of integrity, we invest in a future where our organiza�on is recognized for 
its ethical excellence and adherence to the highest standards of corporate governance." He also 
urged all employees to embrace this 
year’s theme, emphasizing that integrity 
strengthens the na�on and contributes 
to IREDA's growth and success.  

Shri Ajay Kumar Sahani, Chief Vigilance 
Officer, encouraged all employees to 
ac�vely par�cipate in Vigilance 
Awareness Week from 28th October to 
3rd November. Various events, including 
workshops, seminars, and compe��ons 
to be organized, reinforce the 
importance of integrity. 


